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Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

Telephone/fax 01844 352106

e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
Monday 14th November 2016
Dear Parents / Carers,
On Friday the Year 6 children returned from their week away at Kilvrough. They returned tired, with suitcases of dirty washing and many tales of exciting activities undertaken. It has certainly been quiet without them but a Big Thank you to the Year 5 children who took over many of the responsibilities normally the job of Class 6. 
On Friday it is Children in Need and to show our support we are holding a mufti day. The theme is ‘Spotacular’ which means find anything spotty to wear. All we ask is for a donation of £1 to support a great cause. If you do not have anything spotty, then don’t worry. We are happy for you to wear anything as long as you make a donation of £1. 
Today we also awarded our weekly Gold Star certificates for children who have either produced excellent work or behaved in a very sensible and considerate way. This week the following children received a Gold Star award:

Taylor Steele (Reception Class) – always being helpful and fantastic at tidying up
Jemima Clarke (Reception Class) – for trying hard with her letter sounds
Class 1 – all the class for fantastic reading and maths quizzes
Holly Mayer (Class 2) – writing a fantastic firework poem using similes

Felicity Minter (Class 2) – for being such a good listener and displaying lovely manners
Henry Croxford & Harry Deeks (Class 3) – for their fantastic maths work all week

Jack Chamlett (Class 3) – for his always perfect behaviour
Jesse Hardstaff (Class 4) – great listening and contributions during class discussions
Summer Crisp (Class 4) – for her great ‘can do’ attitude in every lesson
Freddie Hannington (Class 5) – for making a real effort this week to listen and learn – well done!
Class 6 – for all of Class 6 for showing great teamwork and cooperation during their week at Kilvrough
Congratulations to everyone who received an award this week.
Please could I remind adults and children not to ride bicycles or scooters anywhere on school grounds, especially the pathway that runs alongside Whites Field. It is very narrow and gets slippery when it is wet – Thank you.
Yours sincerely,

Tineke van der Ploeg
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